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We had 16 members attend this meeting with guest, Mike Sandegger, and 

speaker Joe LeBlanc and his wife, Lisa.  We have one new member, Barb 

Twomey. 

 

It was another fun meeting with Joe who spoke on Treasure Hunting.  He brought 

some of his “treasures”, showed us how to use the treasure hunting machines 

and gave us the whys and wherefores of treasure hunting.  A gift basket was 

presented to him for his presentation. 

 

Our auction netted the club $25.40 with some higher priced coins being 

auctioned off.  We also received $20 for advertising on our banner by Konica. 

 

Ken Glover suggested making Ray Dillard an honorary member of our club since 

he is assisting with the Highland elongated coin.  Mike Howard seconded the 

motion and it was unanimously approved.  Ray will be invited to our July 

meeting.  Ken Glover’s wife will make a certificate.  Do something nice for her, 

Ken! 

 

Three members invested $100 each for the Highland 175 anniversary elongated 

project and will receive their money back once the coins are sold.  The club will 

get all revenues once the initial investment is repaid.  It will take approximately 

6 weeks for this project to come to the point of being ready to sell. 

 

July 17th the library is having another of their hobby presentations.  We have 

enough flyers and coins for this event.  Mike Howard and Guenter Loepertz 

volunteered to represent our club. 

 

Our grading project was Buffalo Nickels.  I think we all feel that grading is an art 

that will take us some time to perfect!   

 

Our website is getting a lot of hits.  Thank you, Jim Motley for all your help! 

 

Two members of our club are running for Michigan State Numismatic Society 

board – Vince Tremain and Chuck Sharpe.  If you are a member of MSNS, make 

sure you vote.  It would be prestigious to have two club members on the board! 

 

Darlene Sharpe 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 



 


